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To whom it may concern, 

I am a concerned dental professional and dental patient. I oppose HB3223 because 

patients should have a trained and certified individuals completing tasks/procedures 

on them. By removing the need for  testing and taking a course a dental assistant 

could have no knowledge of the risk and complications a specific procedure holds. 

This knowledge is vital for the safety of dental patients. Certifications and instruction 

has been established with the safety of the clinician, as well as the patient. 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Carmen Mons RDH, CDA, EPP, MS 


